
26 September 2023 

PCS strike rally for OCS
members:6.30pm 27 September

Our OCS members working as court security have been taking action over pay.
Everyone is invited to attend our OCS strike rally.

OCS members have so far taken 2 days of strike action with 2 further days
planned for 27 September and Friday 29 September.

Due to the strike action, courts have closed, bigger courts disrupted, dates of
hearings changed and concerns raised regarding the health and safety of the
users of the courts.

Join us at the strike rally for further information, next steps and to listen to our
guest speakers including chair of our parliamentary group Chris Stephens,
speaking in support of workers taking action against their employer.

Details of the Zoom meeting have been emailed to members. For more details,
email adam@pcs.org.uk 

Read how you can support the strikers, including visiting picket lines. 

https://www.pcs.org.ukadam@pcs.org.uk 
https://www.pcs.org.uk/node/11279

